William M. Windsor

PO Box 681236 * Marietta, GA 30068 * 770-578-1094 * Fax: 770-578-1057

December 30, 2012

Congressman Eric A. “Rick” Crawford
1408 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515-0401

Fax: 202-225-5602

Dear Congressman Crawford:

On February 5 and 6, 2013, victims of judicial corruption will be in Washington to meet with
their elected officials in the House and Senate. Meetings are being scheduled with every
member of the House and Senate. I am writing to request a meeting for a group of your
constituents with you and your aides on the subject of judicial accountability.

I have spent the last seven months driving to every state, and I have filmed over 1,000 victims of
judicial corruption. Each of these victims has recorded Congressional Testimony, and we will
hand-deliver a DVD to you along with proposed legislation to reform the judicial and legal
system so that such abuse will be minimized in the future. There are millions of victims. If you
are not aware that our country’s legal and judicial systems are horribly broken, this will be a real
eye-opener for you. If you are aware, it is past time to fix all that’s wrong.

We request just 30 minutes of your time to discuss our concerns, ask questions, and hear your
views on this serious problem.

We would like to also invite you to our group meeting on February 6, 2013 on Capitol Hill, to
join other invited legislators and all constituents. There will be a town hall-type presentation in

which you may ask questions of the large assembly of victims.

We do not yet have a meeting room for February 6, so we respectfully request your endorsement
as a sponsor for a Congressional meeting room on February 6.

I can be reached at 770-578-1094. 1 look forward to hearing from you soon.
Sincerely,

William M. Windsor

bill@nobodies.us
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